
Minutes of the Committee Meeting Monday 16th May 2022 

 

Agenda Minutes Action 

Bank Account Current account balance is around £530.00, income mainly from 
membership fees. We may need to reconsider table fees at the 

AGM in October. 
 

Should we continue to take cash on the day or invest in a 
payment machine which does it automatically? Louise to 
investigate. 

 

 
 

 
 

Louise 

Training Louise has already paid for her first Tournament Director training 
course and GBC have offered to fund the next two lessons plus 

the assessment @ £62.50 per session. No qualifications are 
required to be a TD and there is no expectation for anyone to 
have to pass the assessment in order to take on that role. 

 
Alan & Bren are also joining this training and are happy to pay for 

their first session. 
 
After discussion it was agreed that the club will pay for their two 

subsequent sessions, with the financing of the assessments in 
September to be considered closer to the time. 

 
Bren, Perry and Harold are taking Scorer training at Alan’s on 
Monday 30th May @10.00am. 

 

 

Equipment Discussion about whether we should continue to pay for pre-dealt 
hands, resulted in a decision to ask members to vote on this.  

 
Perry & Alan to prepare an email which will be sent to all 
members (and hard copies provided for those who are not on 

email) and votes to be cast by return to Perry before Sunday 29 th 
May at 12.00 midnight. 

 
Slow play was also discussed and it was agreed that at the 
moment no action is necessary. TD to remind members that 

discussion of hands shouldn’t happen if time is tight and 3rd 
boards will be removed from slow tables if they haven’t been 

started when TD calls for movement. 
 

 
 

 
Perry 
Alan 

 
 

 
 
 

Harold 
TD 

Finding a 

Partner 
 

Members could continue to contact Harold or post it on our 

website via the calendar. Alan to work on this. 

Alan 

Covid Whilst we are in the Meeting Room, we should continue to keep 
the windows open and, if possible, the back door. The front door 

is a fire door and should not be propped open. 
 

We may be able to move to the Purple Room in 2-3 weeks but 
there probably won’t be cupboard space available. Louise to keep 
in contact with CCC. 

 

 
TD 

 
 

Louise 

 


